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Sheila Anthony has been involved with Girl Guides of Canada for the past 15 

years. She has taken part in various aspects of guiding over the years. She has 

been a group leader of Sparks, Brownies, Girl Guides and Pathfinders. She 

has been heavily involved in organizing camps for the girls as well. She has 

spent countless hours selling cookies, collecting for the food bank and 

garbage clean up for Earth Day in South Frontenac. 

She has been a teacher for the past 31 years and even with her hectic schedule 

she still finds time to tutor many of our local youths with their math and 

science studies. As a parent, Sheila was also a dedicated member of the 

Harrowsmith Public School Parent Council. During her 8 years on Council 

she was a key player in fundraising for school playground equipment and yard 

enhancement. 

She has also been a strong member of the Harrowsmith and District Social 

and Athletic Club for the past 3 years. The Club was thrilled when she 

accepted the position of Treasurer. Sheila has been involved in many club 

activities such as the Christmas Open House and Parade, Chinese Auction 

and Dinners and Canada Day at Centennial Park. 

For the last year Sheila has also found time to be a member of the St. Paul’s 

United Church Choir. Their melodic strong voices surely help contribute to 

the ever growing church population. 

She is a very dedicated community volunteer who deserves to be recognized 

for her outstanding contribution to our community.  


